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Studies Subcommittee Members (STS), Doug and Tom,
Turlock Irrigation District does not have any new generation (200 MW or greater) or new, redesigned, or
permanently removed transmission facilities over 200 kV planned.  Additionally, there are no  planned
facilities or changes (e.g., operating procedures) below these thresholds may significantly affect the reliability
of the WECC interconnected electric system.
 
Thank you,
 
Lakmal S. Chandrasekara, P.E.
Sr. Electrical Engineer
TID, Reliability Compliance & Electric Planning
Office: 209.883.8439
Cell: 209.613.3928
E-mail: lschandrasekara@TID.ORG 
 
This email, including attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential or privileged information. If the reader of the email is not the
intended recipient or his/her authorized agent, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this email is prohibited. If you think that you have received this email in error,
please advise the sender by reply email of the error and then delete this email immediately.
 

From: Tucker, Doug <dtucker@wecc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 1:27 PM
Subject: Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024
 

CAUTION: This email from dtucker@wecc.org originated from outside of the organization. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 
<Public>

 

mailto:lschandrasekara@TID.ORG
mailto:dtucker@wecc.org
mailto:tcarr@westernenergyboard.org
mailto:StS@wecc.org
mailto:bmbodine@tid.org
mailto:lschandrasekara@TID.ORG
mailto:dtucker@wecc.org






A large green field with trees in the background



Description automatically generated

Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024

December 20, 2023

RELIABILITY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE
STUDIES SUBCOMMITTEE
Attached is a request for submission of the 2024 Annual Progress Reports.
As indicated in the attached policies and procedures document, Initial and Comprehensive
Progress Reports should be sent to STS, Doug Tucker, and Tom Carr (StS Chair). Annual
Supplemental Progress Reports should be submitted to Doug Tucker and Tom Carr only.
Progress reports are due by February 23, 2024.
Thank you,
Doug Tucker
Senior Staff Engineer
(801) 819-7606
www.wecc.org
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